
SENCo Surgery
Mr Knapton-Smith will hold a half-termly session for
parents/carers to come and discuss any concerns or

queries they may have regarding their child's learning,
development or well-being.  

Meet with
our SENCo

Where:
Springwell

South

For more information or to book a place,
please contact the school office on 
0113 4870555 option 3.

When: 22nd
January 

09:30 - 11:30


